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Hi Julie

A few comments about the recent memorandum from the applicant since the hearing:

Why should the applicant get another shot after a full weeks worth of hearing, we were
prepared and followed the hearing process respectfully, both parties have had their
chance to make their case.

Considering we tried to move the hearing until after the school holidays and were not
allowed, why can the applicant expect to extend the timeline? Is this to put together new
information?

Have they not had enough time already? More then us with preparing our submissions.

Many thanks
Toby Dixon
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